
  
Thursday, June 16, 2022 

                        2023 Year 6 Class Polo Shirt and Hoodie Order 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Class of 2023 have selected their T-Shirt/Hoodie design for next year. The polo 
shirts will be teal with white printing while the hoodies, will be navy blue with teal 
writing. 

The cost for each polo shirt is $36.00 and the hoodie is $52.00. 

Please select the size/quantity you would like and return this note to school with 
confirmed payment by Friday, August 5th, 2022 (so the order can be processed ready 
for the start of next year). Confirmation of payment must accompany order form.  

Kids grow, so if in doubt order the bigger size. We will also be receiving some items 
shortly for students to look at for sizing.  

Yours sincerely,  

Brenton Mace 
Stage 3 Assistant Principal 
 

 

2023 Year 6 Class Polo Shirt and Hoodie – Due Friday, August 5th  
 

Student Name:   Class:   
Polo Shirts - $36.00 each 

 

Child 12 14 16 Adult S M L 

 
Hoodie - $ 52.00 each 

 

SIZE XL 
(Youth) S M L 
    

 
Payment to be made via school website: https://merimbula-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

 

□ Payment via school website (click on Make a Payment at the top) fill in all green asterisks and select ‘Sales to 
Students’ under Payment Option. Use the payment description ‘Year 6 Shirt/Hoodie 2023’ and return this order form 
to the office. For all online payments – My receipt number is  . 

 
Parent / Carer name:  Signed  Date  

 

 
PO Box 48 

Merimbula NSW 2548 
Ph: 64951266 

merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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